
 

 

 

Attachment  

Relevant Information 

Following the information published by some media regarding the decision to buy Empresa 

de Telecomunicaciones de Bogota - ETB - EPM is allowed to clarify that in the event that the 

conditions for the sale of ETB are ripe, these conditions and any participation in the sale 

process will be analyzed. 

To date, EPM´s Board of Directors has not evaluated a potential acquisition of ETB. 

The decision on the participation in that process will be up to the competent authorities of 

the society. 

 


